
COLESHILL PARISH COUNCIL 
Minutes of the ANNUAL PARISH MEETING for the Parish of Coleshill held on Monday 

16th May 2022 at the Village Hall, Barrack Hill, Coleshill at 6.45 p.m. 
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Present  

Parish Councillors:  Tony Treacy Chair (AT) 
    Nigel Suttie (NS)     

    Jonathan Herbert (JH)    Linda Daly (LD) 

    Andrew Davis (AD)    Louise Templeton (LT)  

Parish Clerk:  Lynda Jackson (LJ) (Clerk) 

Members of Public:  3 

1. Minutes of the last Meeting  

The minutes of the meeting held on 17th May 2021 were agreed and signed as a true record. 

2. Matters Arising : 

None 

3. Report of the Chair covering the activities of the Parish Council 

The Meeting was pleased to receive the Chair’s report on the work of the Council for the year 
2021/22. AT particularly wanted to thank all the volunteers in the village which included 
the Common Management Committee, village litter-pickers and Len Tridgell supports the 
Council on planning matters. A special mention was given to Diana Swerling (Dumpy) for 
her years of service as a trustee to Amersham United Charities. AT also thanked all the 
Councillors who are also volunteers and the Clerk, Lynda Jackson, for the support she gives 
keeping the Council running efficiently. AT informed the meeting that Cllr. Daly will be 
leaving the parish in the near future but wanted to thank her for work on planning. 

4. Parish Council Accounts 2021-22 

A summary of the Parish Council Receipts and Payments Accounts for 2021/22, copies of which 
had been circulated, were noted.   

5. Parish Affairs- Open Public Forum 

Mr Dick Ware asked whether reserves were reviewed to check whether they needed topping 
up. LJ advised they are reviewed annually as part of the budget process. 

 

Meeting Closed at 6.59 pm 

 

  


